
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

MEDWAY GRAPEVILLE FIRE DISTRICT 2019 Budget 

 

The Medway Grapeville Fire District Board of Fire Commissioners has scheduled a Public Hearing for 

Tuesday, October 16, 2018 at 7:30 pm .  The hearing will be held at the Firehouse, located at 1352 CR 

51, Hannacroix, NY 12087. The purpose of the Public Hearing is for the proposed 2019 Budget.  

Dated: September 26, 2018 

By Order of Board of Fire Commissioners. 

Elizabeth A. Caputo 

Acting Secretary 


